
 

 

Lexington School Community, 

Hello students and parents! Any students who may need to pick up lunch due to being out for quarantine or in the 

future if a building or the district has gone to remote learning for a period of time, Lexington Food Service can assist. We 

can provide meals for your student in Lexington. Meals will be picked up at New Gym Lobby at the High School from 

10:00 am -10:30 am every Monday Morning. You will receive 5 breakfasts and 5 lunches each Monday. 

Lunches will be pre-ordered through Lexington Homepage via a Google doc. Parents may pick the lunches up for their 

students. 

Meals will be ordered on Friday before 10:00 am for the next week. Please understand this is a firm deadline. Meals not 

ordered before 10:00 am will not be filled for the next week (due to the fact you are receiving this notice Friday morning 

I will extend the deadline this week to Sunday at 10:00 am). Lunches can only be picked up at high school new gym lobby 

between 10:00 am - 10:30 am on Monday mornings. Once Clever Lane is opened up again the pick-up location will move 

to the Cafeteria door entrance. 

 

To Order meals go to Lexington Home Page 

1. Go to the Parent and Students tab 

2. Scroll down to LDA Lunch Order 

3. Fill out form 

4. When you come to the question is your child LDA the answer is no. 

5. Be sure to submit by 10:00 am every Friday 

 

Please direct all questions to Tricia Volz, Food Service Director , call 419-884-2192 or  e-mail 

volz.tricia@lexington.k12.oh.us . Hope you have a great school year! 
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